DNHG is organizing a day trip to the Jubail Mangrove Park on Saturday 15th February 2020.
Jubail Mangrove Park is the first self-contained educational, nature and leisure destination of its kind in the Emirate of Abu Dhabi.
Here, you can visit and explore a haven for avian and marine species native to Abu Dhabi. But foremost, this is a mangrove sanctuary.
Our aim is to enhance the awareness, appreciation and understanding of the important ecological function of the mangrove habitats that include protection of the Abu Dhabi Coastline and supporting biodiversity.
A meandering boardwalk will take you through the mangroves and allows you to discover Abu Dhabi in its essence.
Jubail Island is located between Yas Island and Saadiyat Island and is a 15 minutes’ drive from downtown Abu Dhabi.

Transport by coach will be arranged in order to travel to and from the mangrove park for members who wish to attend. Directions to the meeting place will be sent to all participants.
 
The coach will arrive at JESS School, Safa Park, at 0645 and depart for Abu Dhabi at 0700 prompt.

Estimated time of arrival at the mangrove park, Abu Dhabi, is approximately 0800.

The coach will depart from the mangrove park at 1100, which should enable members sufficient time to walk through and include time for a break for refreshments. Food is not allowed on the boardwalk. Families can bring food along. As of now, there are no food outlets at the park.

Estimated time of arrival back at JESS, Safa Park, is approximately 1200.

There is no cost of entry to the park while the cost of a seat on the coach will be approximately Dh65/- per person, depending on the number of people and therefore the size of the coach. The trip is limited to 25 people.
 
More details about the program, meeting point and other details will be sent to signed up participants.

If interested, please contact Harry George at aharrygeorge@gmail.com.

